
  

PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF MITCHELL COUNTY, IOWA  
Wednesday, October 31, 2012 
 

The Board of Supervisors convened at 10:00 a.m. with Walk and Voaklander present. Also present were Deputy 
Auditor Barb Baldwin, Penney Morse, Mary Dunea and Jim Cross (Press News).  

The BOS held a workshop meeting with Northland Securities Financial Advisor Jeff Heil. Tax Increment Financing 
(TIF) and debt service were discussed as options towards financing a courthouse project.  

Meeting adjourned at 11:04 a.m. 
 

 

                  
Lowell Tesch - Mitchell County Auditor   Stan Walk  Vice Chair Board of Supervisors  


